MINUTES OF GRAND JUNCTION ARTS COMMISSION
April 10. 1991. 7:30

Discussion on people on the Steering Committee ended with
nominating John Tomlinson as Committee Chairman.

The Welcoming Breakfast May 11th was a success and the first
scheduled meeting for the Steering Committee will be April 30th,
at Lowell Heiny Hall at 7:00 p.m.

Philanthropy Day will bring in twenty foundations from the state
of Colorado to observe our city. There will be a slide
presentation at the airport, luncheons, speeches, etc. Larry,
Sandra, A, and Allison will attend the Luncheon at 12:00 p.m.
at Liff Auditorium on May 7th in recognition of the Art
Commission. There will be a reception at the River Front Park at
4:00p.m. that eveninqg.

The statement "We'er tellina them to do too much" was brought up
about the Steering Committee. It was decided that 1t was easier
for the Commission to decide on committees and Jjust let the
Steering Committee concentrate on getting started with the
issues.

The Calendar Committee has scheduled a meeting for the 24th of
April.

The subject of By—-Laws should have come up in the last City
Council meeting. This could push for passing on the 17th of
April.

The subject of local artist inventory came up and is not
proceeding well. It was decided that the local artist committee
in the Steerinag Committee will take care of this.

There is a workshop in Glenwood Springs Sunday, May 19, that 1is
organized by the State, geared toward funding financially. It
emphasizes long term financial stability instead of short term

crisis funding. There 1is a $10.00 registration fee.

The next écheduled meeting for the Commission is not until May
the 8th, 1991. It will be at 7:30 in the City Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Swille



